
REPORT BY THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER SERVICES IN THE ABSENCE OF 
A QUORUM FOR THE LOCAL LICENSING FORUM held in the COUNCIL CHAMBER, 

KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD on TUESDAY, 8 NOVEMBER 2016 

Present:  

Attending:

Advance notification had been given by the Executive Director of Customer Services 
that the meeting would be inquorate due to a consensus of opinion between Officers 
and Members. Therefore there was no attendance by Members or Officers and no 
business was transacted. 


